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Dr. W. T. B. Mitchell 28th December 1936

The man I mentioned to you was Edward Peppin

of 124 Jean Talon St. W. I have told him that you will be good

enough to see his child if he or the mother take it to you.

Christmes has intervened, so possibly there hes been a delay

but he will get in touch with you.




